March 30, 2022
Good afternoon LDYW families!
We have some exciting news about Lower Dauphin Wrestling.

Please read the attached flyer for information on our annual "Spring Series" and "Summer
Series." These are clinics run by LDHS staff (Head Coach David Wuestner + assistants) and
LDYW staff (Coach Dalton Deimler + assistants). More info will be shared about the special,
summer wrestling event called the "Tussle" at LDHS.

The first clinic is this Sunday, April 3 from 2-3:30pm at Conewago Elementary School. If
your family could not attend our banquet, you missed a great event! If your wrestler still needs to
return a singlet and/or pick up a free CPWA (league) t-shirt and/or the LDYW quarter zip shirt,
you may do so at these clinics.

The second attachment is the 2022 L DHS Wrestling B r Club's Ann
flyer. Even if you do not golf, there are ways to get involved.

Please support these special events and our mission. You can spread the word, send your
wrestlers to join us, and volunteer so we can keep building on our new foundation. #Resurgence

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

LDYW Board & Coaches


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ogbl#sent/QgrcJHrtqfZSkcrNxXWbVcptslmsNxcjKJb?projector=1&messagePartId=0.2

